
From: Keith Dobracki [mailto:wdobrack@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 26, 2012 10:20 AM 
To: Cheng, Christopher 
Cc: janeheineken@aol.com 
Subject: parking lot. 
 
We just wanted to let you know we are opposed to the new parking lot proposal off S chalmers but cannot 
attend the meeting due to previous obligations.  Let us know if we can help in the future. 
 
Best 
Keith, Anna, Jessie 
 
1620 Woodcreek 
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